
Members of the public are hereby notified that some
municipal services may not be available as from 18
December 2020 to 04 January 2021 as most officials will be
on the festive season holidays. We therefore advise
members of the public to make prior arrangements before
visiting our offices.

However, essential services such as water, fire and our
disaster management will continue as normal. Members of
the public are further advised to report all emergencies to
our Centralized Communication Centre on: 
015 306 7000 / 0605511911.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.
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